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NEWSLETTER FOR THE WEEK OF APRIL 20, 2013 
 

Upcoming Meetings 

 

Meeting Attendance April 4  
Key Club Members – 1 

Guests – 1 

Members – 24 

 

Wine Draw Winner April 4 
Alan Bloomfeild 

 

Happy Dollar April 4 
Kevin Hoskins was happy that the Easter 

Egg Hunt turned out awesome, and he 

thanked everyone for being there. 

 

Peter Guyitt was happy for being there, 

and at the Blue Jays and Habs game he 

went to O Canada raised the roof. 

 

Bill Johnston was happy that the bus line 

is going to be open for another year.  

 

Dave Vaughan was happy to be home for 

a few days and that his little girl 

(Amanda) turned 18! 

 

Meeting Attendance April 11  
Key Club Members – 3 

Guests – 1 

Members – 24 

 

Wine Draw Winner April 11 
Gary Wake 

 
 

Happy Dollar April 11 
Alan Ure was happy that Guest Hannah 

had a very good time at the at the 4 City 

London meeting. 

 

Allan Gillard thanked Mike Mervin for 

taking down the Christmas lights. 

 

Rebeccah Malott was happy for seeing the 

Elimanate commercial on TV.  

 

IVP Dr. John was happy about the $50 

donation to the Elimante project when was 

in Seattle.  

 

Marion Visser Roberts was happy about 

the May 23 Girls choir performance, and 

that Ebooks are available at the library. 

 

LarryRumble hoped the Key Club have a 

good time at Convention. 

 

Jen Vaughan was happy her husband was 

gone and that he made it back safe, also 

that the key club would be leaving the 

next morning at 6:30am to Ottawa. 

 

Dennis Vaughan was happy to be 

watching TV from Newfoundland to hear 

that Newfoundland has dropped to second 

in the per capita consumption of alcohol. 

They came second to Yukon and the last 

time he checked there was only 100 

people in the Yukon and half of them are 

Newfoundlander’s.   

Apr 25 Road Side Clean Up and BBQ 

May 02 Board Meeting 

May 09 Club Awards 

May 16 Guest speaker 

May 23 Scavenger hunt 

May 30 Mystery Tour 
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Mystery Handshake April 11 
Keith Hamilton was the Mystery 

Handshake for the evening and Brian 

Dunlop did not shake his hand.  

 

 
President Brad Carnie presented a new 

secertary pin for Mary Ann Hawthorne. 

 

Guest Speaker 
Becky May from the Rabbit Agility Club. 

She gave a small presentation about the 

club and then showed us what the rabbit’s 

do. Last December was the starting of the 

Club, it started with 20 members. In late 

febuary early March the club now has 24 

members. This club is not a competitive 

club. Each members make their own 

jumps.  

 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 
 
 



  

 
 

 

 

Bayside Brewery  
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
Nomanations for the Board  
 

President Kevin Hoskins 

President-elect Brian Dunlop 

Vice President Karolyn Ure 

Treasurer Alan Bloomfield 

  

Directors - four to be elected 

Gary Guyitt 

Keith Hamilton 

Rebeccah Malott 

Craig Mitton 

Dennis Vaughan 

Jen Vaughan 

 
Elections will be held at the Happy Shack 

on Thursday after the roadside clean up.  

 

 

 

Please meet at the Happy Shack at 6:00-

6:30 for Roadside clean up.

Club Website:  http://www.ridgetownkiwanis.com  

E.C.& C. District Website:  www.kiwanisecc.org 

Kiwanis International Website:  www.kiwanis.org 
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Atkion Club 

 
Aktion Clubs became an official service 

leadership program of Kiwanis 

International on October 1, 2000 in 

Flordia. The Ridgetown Kiwanis Aktion 

Club received its’ charter on October 1, 

2008. We have a membership of thirteen. 

The Ridgetown Kiwanis sponsors our 

Aktion Club in conjunction with Chatham-

Kent Community Living. The Community 

Living Advisor is Darlene Joyce and the 

Kiwanis Advisor is Gary Guyitt. 

 

Today there are Aktion Clubs in Canada, 

Barbados, Malaysia, Jamaica, Bahamas, 

Philippines, Australia, and the United 

States with more than 11,000 members in 

over 500 clubs. 

 

Each year in June we attend our annual 

leadership conference. These have been 

held at the Stratford Festival, Toronto 

Science Center and Famous People Players 

Theatre.  

 

Motto - Where development has no 

disability Service in Aktion 

 

Mission - To provide adults living with 

disabilities an opportunity to develop 

Initiative, leadership skills and to serve 

their communites 

 

Core Values – Character building, 

leadership, inclusiveness, caring 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Projects Ridgetown Kiwanis Aktion Club do 

 

 Collecting milk bags to make 

blankets 

 Roadside clean up 

 Assisting with Easter Egg Hunt 

 Assisting with the Teddy Bear 

Picnic  

 Raising and donating funds to: 

o SCAW(Sleeping Children 

Around the Worl) 

o Eliminate Project 

o Local community 

project(donations to 

Ridgetown legion, Ronald 

McDonald House and 

Cardiac Monitoring Unit at 

Chatham-Kent Health 

Alliance) 

 

CLUB OFFICERS: 
 
President:  Brad Carnie   
Past President:  Alan Bloomfeild  
President-elect: Kevin Hoskins 
Vice President:  Brian Dunlop  
Secretary:  Mary Ann Hawthorne 
Treasurer:  Alan Bloomfeild 
 
DISTRICT & DIVISION OFFICERS: 
 
Governor:  Peter Tudisco 
Governor Elect:  Hope Markes 
Division 4 Lt. Governor:  Doug Taylor 
International Vice President: Dr. John Button 
 
DIRECTORS:  
 
June Guyitt, Wendy Millyard, Dale Smith  
Karolyn Ure (1 Year) 
 
Marian Visser, Brian Hoskins, David Vaughan, 
and Greg Roberts (2 Years)   
  

 

The Kiwanis Club of Ridgetown meets weekly at 6:30 pm in the basement of Mount Zion 

Presbyterian Church, 59 Main St. E., Ridgetown, every Thursday, from September 1
st
 through 

June 30
th

 each year.  Summer meetings are hosted by members at various local addresses. 


